
My family and I have enjoyed the highland springs park area for over thirty years I proposed to 

my wife there and brought my children there to fish and swim in the summer and now they are 

grown and they take their family's there this is a critical resource for the people of lake county 

and should be protected ! Which I'm sure you would agree 


